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What do you think this will do for business and quality of life for all Oregonians? 

Allowing people to camp in public areas and throw trash and use drugs and alcohol is 

not helping anyone especially the un-housed. This will push more people and 

business out of this state. We have to keep in mind the businesses and tax payers 

when considering things like this. If we loose more tax paying individuals and 

businesses who will fund the social programs. This is absurd. You have a public 

camping PROBLEM. The solution is not to make it worse.  


